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Release of Securities from Voluntary Escrow  
 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, Atturra Limited (Atturra or the Company) advises that 
4,677,240 shares were due to be released from voluntary escrow on the 21 March 2022.  
 
The Company notes that due to an administrative oversight this notification is overdue and was due to 
be lodged with the ASX 5 business days prior to the date of release of shares from voluntary escrow.  
 
Upon becoming aware of this oversight Atturra has immediately notified ASX of this change and 
confirms that the 4,677,240 shares will now be released from voluntary escrow on Thursday, 7 April 
2022, 5 business days following the date of this release.  
 
Atturra confirms that it has appropriate processes in place to ensure compliance with the notification 
obligations under ASX Listing Rule 3.10A.  

 
- ENDS - 

 
This announcement is authorised for release by the Board of Directors of Atturra Limited. 
 
 
About Atturra: 
Atturra is a leading ASX-listed technology services business. Atturra is a leader in designing, implementing, 
and maintaining IT solutions for many of Australia’s largest private and public entities. Atturra offers 
consulting, IT services and technology solutions to accelerate digital transformation in the growing Australian 
IT services market, with an estimated spend of $37.0 billion in 2021. 
 
Further information can be found on the company’s website atturra.com or by contacting Atturra via email 
investorrelations@atturra.com 
 
Contacts: 
 
Investors     Media 
Stephen Kowal     Nick Owens 
CEO Atturra      Sefiani Communications Group 
M: +61 2 8241 1725     M: +61 421 977 062 
E: stephen.kowal@atturra.com    E: nowens@sefiani.com.au 
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